
ICI Global Response to the FSB's Consultation on Liquidity Preparedness

ICI Global provided comments on the Financial Stability Board’s consultation on Liquidity Preparedness for Margin and Collateral
Calls. Comments were based on the perspective of ICI Global members and regulated funds.

Read more in the comment letter.
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https://www.ici.org/system/files/2024-06/cl-24-icig-fsb-liquidity-preparedness-response.pdf
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